
 

Construction Impact  

 

July 31, 2025

Contract: 23ECS-LU-03FP 

Expected Start Date: August 5, 2025 

Expected End Date: August 6, 2025 
*Content/dates subject to change. 

The City of Toronto is modifying and upgrading the storm and sanitary sewer systems in your area to 

reduce surface and basement flooding. As part of the planned work, the City will be completing catch 
basins tie-ins at the intersection of St. Clair Avenue East and Glenfield Crescent. Construction is 
scheduled to occur during the hours from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 5, 2025, and 
Wednesday, August 6, 2025. 

A catch basin tie-in involves connecting a new storm drain to the underground pipe system. This 
helps manage rainwater and reduces the risk of street flooding. 

 
MAP OF WORK  
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Basement Flooding Protection Program  

Partial Road Closure at St. Clair Avenue East 
and  and Glenfield Crescent 



 

Construction Impact  

 

 
WORK DETAILS  

• The contractor will complete catch basin tie-ins.  

 
   WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION   

 

• Glenfield Crescent will be reduced to one lane from St. Clair Avenue East. 

• Continuous access will remain to and from Glenfield Crescent cul-de-sac. 

• A Paid Duty Officer (PDO) will be on-site to assist with traffic and access.  

• Residents will have full access to their driveway during this construction. 

• The City will make efforts to reduce impacts. Your patience is appreciated.  
 
NEED MORE INFORMATION?   

If you have questions about this construction project, please contact the staff listed below. If you need 

to speak with staff on the construction site, please ask for the site inspector.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________________________________________   
 
Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  
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Contract  23ECS-LU-03FP  

Field Ambassador  Wendy Clark, 416-338-5497, bfpp@toronto.ca  

Deaf, Hard of hearing- and 
Hearing-Impaired Service   

Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) 

Dial 711 (24/7)   

General inquiries  311  

Website  toronto.ca/tophamparkbfpp  

mailto:bfpp@toronto.ca
http://toronto.ca/tophamparkbfpp

